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 If calling please ask for:  Mr S Page 

  

 Our Ref SP/KM     LP9 

 Please quote the above reference when replying 

 Your Ref  

 Date 9 April 2014 

 
Dear Sir 
 
Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005:  Screening Determination 
Dundee Local Development Plan:  Supplementary Guidance – Developer Contributions 
 
Dundee City Council intends to prepare Developer Contributions Supplementary Guidance in 
accordance with Section 8(1) of the Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005.  Dundee City 
Council, having consulted Scottish Environment Protection Agency, Scottish Natural Heritage and 
Historic Scotland, has determined that the Developer Contributions Supplementary Guidance is 
unlikely to have significant environmental effects. 
 
This determination is based on the views expressed in Tables 1 and 2 of the Screening Report, 
copies of which were submitted to the consultation authorities on 27 February 2014 and by the 
responses received from these authorities, through the SEA Gateway, in their e-mail of 
27 March 2014.  An Environmental Report will therefore not be prepared alongside the Developer 
Contributions Supplementary Guidance. 
 
Dundee City Council has taken steps to publicise this decision by way of an advertisement, to be 
placed in a local newspaper.  Copies of the screening report and this determination have been made 
available to view at the Council's offices at 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee for inspection by the 
public at all reasonable times, and are available on the Council website (www.dundeecity.gov.uk). 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Stephen Page, Planning Officer on 
01382 433408 or e-mail stephen.page@dundeecity.gov.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Page 
Planning Officer 
 


